## Hello Pre-K 4 Parents Welcome to April!!

Welcome to Spring time! This month we are going to be studying and working plants and how they grow. We will be talking about flowers and plants that grow in SpringWe will be planting seeds and watching them grow and taking care of them.

With the sick season upon us please remember our policy for sickness.

Your child can not return to school until they have been fever free, medicine free and sickness free for 24 hours. Thank you!

## **Important Dates**

4/1- April Fools day

Curriculum: This month we are learning our 2nd set letter sounds, learning about animals native to Illinois, learning how to fold napkins, learning to recognize facial expressions in our friends, shape scavenger hunt

Ms. Maddie